
 
 

 
BOROUGH OF SPELTHORNE 
TOWN PLANNING SERVICES 
 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 
PUBLIC INQUIRY AT COUNCIL OFFICES, KNOWLE 
GREEN, STAINES-UPON-THAMES. TW18 1XB 
 
Opening on Wednesday 7th February 2024 at 10.00am and 
scheduled to last 2 days.  
 
REASON FOR INQUIRY: An Appeal by Mr Anthony 
Brindley, Ms Zorana Mcdermott, TW16 Ltd against the 
Planning Enforcement Notice(s) served by Spelthorne 
Borough Council 
 
The notice(s) allege(s): New dwellinghouse, garage, 

boathouse, associated terracing & planters, steps, walls, 

pillars and hardstanding without the grant of planning 

permission at Riverbank 1 The Creek, Sunbury on Thames 

TW16 6BY. 

 

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will hold an 

Inquiry opening on the date shown above to decide the 

appeal.  Members of the public may attend the Inquiry and, 

at the Inspector’s discretion, express their views. 

 
Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed at the 
Council offices by prior arrangement or online at the 
Council’s website  www.spelthorne.gov.uk, . Planning and 
Development – Riverbank Appeal Inquiry Documents. 
 
Contact point at the Planning Inspectorate: 
Ezra Joy, Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay 

House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 

6PN Tel: 0303 444 5432 

E-mail   teame2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Planning Inspectorate Reference:  
APP/Z3635/C/23/3320593,  

APP/Z3635/C/23/3320594, 

APP/Z3635/C/23/3320595 

 
Esme Spinks, Planning Development Manager 
Date of issue – 17.1.2024 
 

 

http://www.spelthorne.gov.uk/

